From: jeff.hamilton@comcast.net <jeff.hamilton@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 5:13 PM

To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov>

Cc: debbie.bischoff@porltandoregon.gov

Subject: Willamette River Greenway Inventory - information correction for 12504 sw riverside drive

Hello.

My name is Jeff Hamilton and | am the owner of the property listed on the Greenway Inventory as
Map#5, ID/126. Just a few corrections to the information listed in the inventory.

o The property should be listed as 1.5 acres — which is based on the original plat, the dimensions
of which haven’t changed since 1908.

e The property contains runoff from hwy 43 via a culvert then to an open channel stream which
handles run off from Elk Rock road and through another culvert under the railroad tracks.

Also, my home and another two doors down may have historical significance.

Please let me know if you have any questions or want to come see the property.



